
 

 
  

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

  

     

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

I am delighted to provide a letter of recommendation for the esteemed practice of Dr. Rajinder S. 

Nirwan. Dr. Nirwan is a trusted specialist of retinal care in Victoria, British Columbia. 

Under the leadership of Dr. Nirwan, the practice offers a comprehensive range of services aimed at 

addressing various retinal conditions with precision and expertise. From diagnosis to treatment, patients 

can expect nothing short of excellence in their care. Dr. Nirwan's dedication to staying abreast of the 

latest advancements in retinal surgery ensures that patients receive cutting-edge treatments tailored to 

their individual needs. 

Moreover, the practice is supported by a stellar team of professionals who share Dr. Nirwan's 

commitment to patient-centered care. Their collective expertise and compassionate approach create a 

supportive environment where patients feel valued and well-cared-for throughout their journey to 

better visual health. 

In conclusion, I wholeheartedly recommend Dr. Rajinder S. Nirwan and its practice to anyone in need of 

specialized retinal care. Their unwavering dedication to excellence and patient satisfaction make them a 

trusted resource in the field of ophthalmology. 

Sincerely, 

Eszter Farkas 

Strategic Partner 

Schooley Mitchell 

1731 Denman Street, Victoria, British Columbia V8R 1Y3 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/farkas 
Main 250-598-6991 Email eszter.farkas@schooleymitchell.com 

mailto:eszter.farkas@schooleymitchell.com
http://www.schooleymitchell.com/farkas

